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Following a comprehensive tender process, Employers 
Mutual Vic Pty Ltd has been added to the Victorian 
Scheme and QBE will be removed. EML currently provide 
agent services to both the NSW and SA schemes.

WorkSafe’s new agent panel comprises:

�� Allianz Australia Workers’ Compensation (Victoria)  
Ltd (Allianz);                 

�� CGU Workers Compensation (Vic) Limited (CGU);                         

�� EML;                                                                        

�� Gallagher Bassett Services Workers Compensation  
Vic Pty Ltd (GBS); and          

�� Xchanging Integrated Services Victoria Pty Ltd 
(Xchanging).

The current agent panel contracts expire at 4pm on 30 
June 2016. The current agent panel - Allianz, CGU, GBS, 
QBE, and Xchanging - will deliver services to workers and 
employers until then.

WorkSafe insurance registrations and claims currently 
managed by QBE will be moved to either Xchanging  
or EML.  It is envisaged that QBE’s market share of 
approximately 19% will be allocated, 13.5% to EML with 
the remaining percentage being allocated to Xchanging. 

QBE will continue to service their current clients until  
30 June 2016, and will support all clients in the transition 
process.

As further information becomes available we will keep you 
updated via your Marsh Adviser. 

Yesterday, WorkSafe Victoria issued a media release announcing a new agent  
panel to manage workplace injury insurance claims and premium collection from  
1 July 2016.
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